
From: Adrienne Hatch
To: Karen Kelleher
Subject: Re: Variance for Above Ground Pool
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 8:15:51 PM
Attachments: 2021-12-6, Special Permit Application, Hatch, 122 South Acton Road.pdf

Karen,

We are planning on an above ground pool, likely a ~54" high, 24' diameter round (possibly an
oval or freeform of similar sqft). The deck would likely mate up to one half side of the pool
(deck will be large enough for several chairs and a safe space to move around them). The
tricky part of this process is that the pool vendors we've spoken to can't yet get final pricing or
availability for the upcoming season, so we don't have a brochure and we cannot select the
exact pool/exact dimensions of the deck.

Do we need to follow through with the electronic copy of the application? We've attached it in
case you need it.The town clerk accepted the physical copy but asked that all further questions
go to your department. The letter we just received with the hearing date mentioned a web link
that doesn't have any content.

Thanks!

Adrienne and Nick Hatch
978-298-5898

On Mon, Dec 13, 2021 at 1:56 PM Karen Kelleher <kkelleher@stow-ma.gov> wrote:

Hi Adrienne,

Would it be possible to get more detail on the proposed pool and deck.  I have received
inquires about the size and type.  Perhaps something in the form of a cut sheet or brochure
from the pool manufacturer?

Thanks,

Karen Kelleher, Administrative Assistant

Zoning Board of Appeals

380 Great Road

Stow, MA  01775

978-897-7258
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